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To Whom It May Concern,

Please consider an alternative siting for this project. While alternative energy sourcing is an essential
component to moving away from dependence on coal, oil, etc., compromising species’ survival  - like
the greater sage grouse among others -  and diminishment of open, natural spaces is not an
equitable trade-off. There are other places that could support a project like this that would not
further the risk of diminishing habitat for wildlife already struggling to survive.

Why not consider areas like parking lots, rooftops, etc., that could accommodate solar panels
without further compromising natural lands?

This is not a good idea and I think this project should be rejected.

Thank you,

Kathleen Peven
Wenatchee, WA

Sent from Mail for Windows

Comment #0031
Badger Mountain Project
Docket #210747

mailto:outlook_4B76046E80FDB041@outlook.com
mailto:EFSEC@utc.wa.gov
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgo.microsoft.com%2Ffwlink%2F%3FLinkId%3D550986&data=04%7C01%7Cefsec%40utc.wa.gov%7C6ad28ca525914671e64208d9aa361a2b%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C637727971613661421%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=XTlo78TQEJpydhnt7Ow9z%2BHfT%2Fxn603cJR%2B2QY09lEI%3D&reserved=0

